
From:  Nicholas Maricich <nicholas.maricich@lacity.org>

Sent time:  09/24/2020 04:55:24 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  
Delay in Email Response Re: Notice of Public Hearing for the Hollywood Center Project; Case Nos. VTT-82152-1A, CPC-2018-2114-DB-CU-
MCUP-SPR, CPC-2018-2115-DA, ENV-2018-2116-EIR

 

Thank you for your email. I am participating in a virtual conference
on Wednesday, September 23rd and Thursday, September 24th, and may be
delayed in responding to emails.

If you need immediate assistance, please reach out to Laura Krawczyk
at laura.krawczyk@lacity.org or Thea Trindle at
theadora.trindle@lacity.org.

I apologize for any inconvenience and will respond to your email as
soon as possible.

Thank you,
Nick

-- 
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